Lapartment of Sociel Wealtara and Dovalopirant

BAGONG BILIPINAS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Please be informed that the BAC Chairperson and Vice-Chairperson are on official business on
September 13, 2024 , therefore the BAC is unable to establish the required quorum for the bid
opening scheduled for the project mentioned below.

Section 29 of the 2016 IRR of RA9184 provides:

“In case the bids cannot be opened as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall
take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the opening of bids on the next
working day or at the soonest possible time through the issuance of a Notice of
Postponement to be posted in the PhlGEPS and website of the Procuring Entity

Concerned.”

In relation thereto, the bid opening for the project mentioned below is rescheduled on:

of Office Uniform (CY
2024) of DSWD Field
Office VII Officials
and Employees

01:30 PM
Friday

SCHvEDULE
PROJECT ACTIVITY
FROM TO
ITB No.
Supply and Delivery Bid Opening September 13, 2024 | September 14, 2024

01:30 PM
Saturday

However, the deadline of submission of bids remains the same on September 13, 2024 at 1:15

p.m.

Issued on the 7" day of September 2024.

ROSEMARIE S. SALAZAR

Chairperson, Bids and Awards Comn&ittee |
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